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Cadmore End, High Wycombe, Buckinghamshire HP14 3PE  
Telephone: 01494 881460  
Email: office@cadmoreendschool.org 
Headteacher: Mrs. D Groom

Monday 9th September 2019
Dear Parents
Thank you for taking the opportunity to complete the parent and pupil homework questionnaires issued during the summer term. Using this information and exploring the purpose of homework, we have decided to introduce a new and exciting way to engage our children and enable you to support your child’s education at home. 
Our new ‘Home Learning Grids’ we believe will reinforce classroom learning and help your child to develop the skills and attitudes they need for successful lifelong learning. The tasks themselves are there to support the development of independent learning skills and should enable you, as parents and carers, to foster the role as co-educators of your children at home.
Each half-term, children in Class 2, 3 & 4 will receive a ‘Home Learning Grid’ which will detail nine tasks/activities that they can complete over the course of the half-term. The nine tasks will link to the curriculum being taught in your child’s class and will provide a choice of stimulating activities to enhance learning and put it into a wider context across the range of subjects being taught e.g. English, Maths, Science, Art/DT, PSHE etc.
We would like all children to have a go at completing at least 3 core tasks during the half-term: 1 English, 1 Maths & 1 of another subject of their choice. Ideally, your child may like to complete one task each week so for example over the course of Autumn 1, they would have a go at 6/7 of the 9 tasks detailed and for some children, they may like to have a go at all 9 tasks!
We will be issuing a ‘Home Learning’ book for the children to record their responses to the tasks completed where appropriate. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]On the last Thursday of each half-term, we would like your child to bring their ‘Home Learning’ book into school and any other evidence of completed tasks so that we can hold an ‘exhibition’ of all their work on the last Friday of each half-term. The ‘exhibition’ will be of all work completed in and out of school and will be an opportunity for your child to share with the rest of the school, and yourselves, what they have been learning about over the half-term. More details of timings and how this will work will be given during this half-term. If your child wishes to bring in evidence of completed home learning tasks before the end of the half-term, then please feel free and if possible, we will find a time to share what they have done with the rest of the class. All feedback in response to completed tasks will be given at the exhibition.  


We hope that the introduction of our ‘Home Learning Grids’ will provide an effective partnership between the school and yourselves and encourage your child to enjoy exploring and sharing activities from school with wider family and friends. We will of course issue a parent and child questionnaire mid-year to find out your views on this new initiative.

Attached to this letter is a copy of the ‘Home Learning Grid’ for your child’s class for this half-term (Autumn 1) and a policy that further outlines the philosophy and principles. Your child will also be given a copy of the grid in their ‘Home Learning’ book and the grids will also be available on your child’s class page on the school website.

We look forward to seeing and hearing about evidence towards any of the nine tasks completed during the half-term and in particular at the exhibition at the end of half-term. In the meantime, we hope that you enjoy sharing your child’s learning experiences together as a family, at home. 

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Debbie Groom
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